
  
 
December 5, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No. 258 
 
 
 

ATLANTA EMPTY TERMINATION CHANGE 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 
Pacer Stacktrain is consolidating our container yard facilities in 
Atlanta.  Effective immediately, all empty 48' and 53' Pacer containers 
must terminate as follows: 
 

Pacer CY  (old Conex yard) 
5690 River View Rd 
Mableton, GA 

 
Hours:  Monday-Saturday  24rs 
Sunday     closed 

 
Phone:  404-505-0039  

 
 
Please contact the Pacer Stacktrain Atlanta Equipment Dispatch office 
at 877-210-6309 with any questions regarding this message.       
 


